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Ms. Ahmad (left), Ms. Haddad, Dr. Nakanishi, and Dr. G. Hourani at the LERC offices at NDU Feb 2016 

The Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) at the Faculty of Law and Political Science 

(FLPS), Notre Dame University-Louaize (NDU), hosted on February 4
th

, 2016 Marwa Ahmad 

who is  an old Notre Dame University student (promo 2009) pursuing her Master's degree in 

Japan at Graduate School of Global Studies: Doshisha University. Ms. Ahmad was eager to 

discuss with LERC Director. Dr. Guita Hourani his doctoral research.  

The research proposal that she is currently working on the Impact of the Syrian Refugees in 

Lebanon. Dr. Hourani and Ms. Haddad helped her in her research by giving her articles and 

books that are related to her research. Moreover, they also helped her by introducing her to the 

topic since LERC was one of the research centers in Lebanon that did field research on the 

Syrian Refugees in Lebanon. The reason she turned to LERC is because she wants her study to 

include all the necessary information for her thesis. 

 



On 15
th

 of March 2016, Ms, Ahmad revisited LERC again with her professor Hisae 

NAKANISHI at the graduate school of Global Studies: Doshisha University, who is going to 

assist her in her thesis. 

 


